Incorporated Village of Lloyd Harbor Suffolk County, New York

VILLAGE OFFICES

32 MIDDLE HOLLOW ROAD HUNTINGTON, NEW YORK 11743

> (631) 549-8893 Fax (631) 549-8879

Jean M. Thatcher Mayor

Jill Cervini Clerk-Treasurer

June 16, 2020

Dear Camper Parent,

The Village very much hoped to be able to run our outdoor waterfront Camp at the Village Park this summer. Unfortunately, subsequent to extensive review and advice of Counsel as to the restrictions and guidelines just released by Governor Cuomo's office, and for the safety of all involved, the Village is unable to run normal Camp operations this season. We make extensive preparations to welcome your children each summer, and greatly regret this situation.

My office will be processing refunds over the next several weeks. We look forward to resuming normal Camp operations for the 2021 season.

Very truly yours,

ओं। Cervini Village Clerk